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RODMELL PARISH COUNCIL

ATTENTION ALL DOG OWNERS AND DOG WALKERS

Rodmell Parish Council would like to remind all dog owners and dog walkers to clean up after their dogs and not to leave used dog waste bags tied to trees or left anywhere for later collection. Unfortunately, there currently seems to be a lot of dog mess left uncollected in and around Rodmell, either on the ground or in waste bags.
Dog faeces can carry Toxocariasis, an infectious disease which can sometimes cause serious problems including blindness. 
A Public Spaces Protection Order is in place in the Lewes District which applies to the Parish of Rodmell.
This order means people must clean up after their dogs or it is an offence. Failure to do so can result in a fine of up to £1000. A fixed notice penalty of £75 may be issued to anyone believed to have committed an offence in relation to this order.
Dog fouling can be reported to Lewes District Council via an online form:
https://www.lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk/report-dog-fouling

PLEASE LOOK AFTER OUR BEAUTIFUL VILLAGE AND PARISH
 AND CLEAN UP AFTER YOUR DOG.
THANK YOU – RODMELL PARISH COUNCIL.

Dog waste bins can be found at the top of Mill Lane and Martens Field.
Rodmell Parish Council: Cllrs Claire Dishington (Chair), Lindy Smart (Vice-Chair), Chris Bentley, Georgina Hickey, Oliver Rathbone, Chrissie Toye, Fred Wettern.
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